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Principal’s Report—Term 1 Week  9 
 

Hello everyone. I hope you are all enjoying the beautiful weather that we are having at the moment. The central west certainly 

knows how to do autumn. 

As I reflect on the past two weeks and look forward to the Easter break, I am feeling so positive about term one, the amazing work 

done by staff in the classroom and with extra-curricular activities, the great achievements of our students and how welcome I feel in 

the school. 

Term 1 has been so enjoyable for me. I have loved getting to know the staff, students and parents of Blayney High School. Getting 

into the community, meeting local residents and business owners and attending local events has been so positive and rewarding. 

I would like to acknowledge the staff and students who attended our first transition evening on March 18th. It was an enjoyable   

evening where we got to showcase our school to prospective students for 2025. This is the first of a number of transition events that 

will be held in 2024. 

Week 8 saw us celebrate two important events. The school held a Boot Bash Day in support of the Country Education Foundation. 

This foundation supports rural students directly in pursuing post school pathways. We also celebrated Harmony week by wearing all 

shades of orange and acknowledging the wonderful inclusion and security in our school. The vibe in the school on both days was so 

positive and fun. 

Four of our students attended an Aboriginal Student Leadership Initiative Workshop last Thursday in Bathurst. This event was a     

precursor to a camp being held later in the year. Thank you to the students and Mrs Swift for making it possible for BHS to be                  

involved. 

I would like to congratulate our Science Engineering Challenge team who came third in the competition held at CSU this week. I have 

been told it was a hard fought battle and a very successful day. Thank you to Mrs Dowsett and Mrs Stanbridge who made this        

opportunity available to our students. 

NAPLAN has been completed for another year. The data that schools obtain from NAPLAN is a very useful resource that allows us to 

adjust teaching and learning to suit each students needs. We have been able to achieve 100% completion of NAPLAN in year 7 which 

is a great achievement. Thank you to Mr Tilburg who led the organisation and running of NAPLAN. 

As I am writing this bulletin, the ‘Girls can Too’ program are on an industry tour at the Nestle factory. Just another amazing            

opportunity for our students to see world class manufacturing that happens right here in Blayney.  

I hope everyone enjoys their Easter long weekend and is able to enjoy a joyful restful time with family and friends.  

Happy Easter everyone. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Narelle Beasley 

Principal 

Blayney High School  

 



HSC Calendar Year 12 2024 

 
Term 1 2024 
  
 
 
 

Week 10 English- Advanced 
  English– Standard 
  English Studies 
  Mathematics– Advanced 
  Mathematics– Standard 1 
  Mathematics– Standard 2 

 

Week 11 Biology 
  CAFS 
  Legal Studies 
 
 
 
 

Term 2 2024 
 
Week 1 Agriculture 
 
Week 2  Music 
 
Week 3  Assessment Free 
 

 
Year 11 Assessment Calendar 2024 
 

Term 1 2024 
 
 

Week 10 Agriculture 
  Biology 
  CAFS 
  Legal Studies 

 

Week 11 Mathematics (Ext 1) 
  Music 
 
Term 2 2024 
 
Week 1 English Advanced 
  English Standard 

Upcoming Events 

Term 1 2024 
 

Fri 29 Mar  Good Friday 
 

Week 10 

Mon 1 Apr  Easter Monday 

Fri 5 Apr  Jamberoo Action  
           Park 
Week 11 

Tues  9 Apr  Athletics Carnival 

Wed 10 Apr Year 7 Camp 

Thu 11 Apr  Year 7 Camp 

Fri 12 Apr  Year 7 Camp 

  

Fri 12 Apr  Last Day Term 1 

 

 

School Holidays  Mon 15 April to 

   Friday 26 April 

 

ANZAC DAY 25 APRIL 

 

Term 2 Commences 

 Tues 30 April 2024 

 

Week 1 

Mon 29 Apr  Staff Development Day 

Tues 30 Apr Students return 

 

 

 



Dear Parents and Carers, 

Blayney High School is excited to inform you that we have subscribed to the 
Resilience Project. 

Throughout 2024 we will be working closely with The Resilience Project to 
support the wellbeing of our school community. 

The Resilience Project delivers emotionally engaging programs and pro-
vides evidence-based, practical strategies to build resilience. 

Our Partnership Program consists of online presentations and weekly les-
sons for students, professional development for staff, and Parent & Carer 
Hub (inc. digital presentations) for our parent and carer community. 

Over the coming weeks, we’ll be sharing the Parent & Carer Hub with you. 
The videos are 5-10 minutes long and will walk through the key pillars of re-
silience: Gratitude, Empathy & Mindfulness. You’ll hear stories and be in-
troduced to activities to show how these strategies can support our kids' 
learning and development, and also support you as parents and carers. 

This program is an important part of our school’s effort to look after the 
mental health of our community. 

View the first presentation of the series here: 

Part 1: Meet Hugh and learn about The Resilience Project – 

https://theresilienceproject.com.au/2023-parent-carer-hub-inspire-hugh/  

In this presentation, Hugh shares a personal experience about his sister's 
battles with Mental Illness. 

Note :  This video contains a story about an Eating Disorder that may be trig-
gering. Please consider this before watching. For mental health resources 
and support information, visit The Resilience Project’s Support Page. 

We will be in touch fortnightly to share the remainder of the program, in-
cluding research and wellbeing activities to integrate into day-to-day life. 

https://theresilienceproject.com.au/
https://theresilienceproject.com.au/2023-parent-carer-hub-inspire-hugh/
https://theresilienceproject.com.au/support/










The Blayney Anglican Book Fair and Trading Table will be held on Friday 26 
and Saturday 27 April and Friday 3 and Saturday 4 May.  All donations of 
books in good order and DVDs are most welcome and can be left in the 
porch of the side hall where they will be out of the weather. We do not want 
encyclopaedias or magazines. On Saturday 4 May we will have Kim Kelly 
from Millthorpe talking about the prize she won last year for her novella, 
and what she has been doing recently.  Please let your pupils, parents and 
staff know. For enquiries please contact Elizabeth Russ on 0408 682122. 

  








